
 

 
Virtual Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, February 16, 2021 
 

  
President Lynnette Scheidt called the meeting to order, welcomed all attendees.  
 
Board Members present were Lynnette Scheidt, Tara Scheidt, Jesse Hart, Melo Hogan, Judith 
Miller, and Corwin Scott.  Liaisons present were Claire Goodwin, City Liaison, Kurtis 
Kingsolver, Public Works Director, Eric Scripps, TPD Sector 4 Commander, Steve Collins, 
Tacoma Fire Department, and Nathan Bevelle, Pierce Transit.  Pierce County Council Member 
Marty Campbell was our Special Guest.  Total participants were 27. 
  
Secretary-Treasurer Jesse Hart reported a bank balance of $1,030.39. 
 
The following speakers gave reports and/or left chats:  

• Eric Scripps, TPD Sector 4 Commander,  
• Claire Goodwin, City Liaison, 
• Alyssa Torrez, THA 
• Marty Campbell, Pierce County Council, #5,  
• Kurtis Kingsolver, Public Works Director,  
• Nathan Bevelle, Pierce Transit, 
• Melo Hogan, ENACT Economic Development Committee, 
• Abigail Vizcarra Perez, Metro Parks 
• Alberto Rodriguez, Safe Street Campaign,  
• Tara Scheidt, ENACT Safety Committee, 
• Diane 
• Roberto Gonzalez 
• John Gaines, Tacoma Public Utilities 

  
 
 The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm 

 
 Jesse Hart 
 Secretary-Treasurer 
 


